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Lent is a time that we seek holiness as we prepare to celebrate Christ's own passion, 
death, and resurrection.  We spend these 40 days to serve others with the hope that 
we learn to spend our whole lives to do more.  

The Lord teaches us through his people to be selfless to care for our neighbour.  
Thus, treating others the way we would like to be treated.  He asks us not to decide 
who is close enough to be our neighbour, but rather that we ourselves become 
neighbours to all.   

We should not live in silos.  But to go out and to serve the people, our communities 
regardless of race, faith or background. 

So, my dear people of God, I would like to wish you a blessed Lent, as we begin 
these 40 days of almsgiving, fasting and prayer.  May these days be days of grace 
for you as you imitate more and more Christ in your lives. 
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